
“My hope as local chair is that LAUCI will maintain focus on developing substantive and 
entertaining programming throughout the year, even to the detriment of traditional 
procedure.  I hope for the good of the organization that we manage in some small way to ‘flip’ 
the procedural versus substantive balance.” – Brian Williams 


